
 

 
 
 
 

SEYCHELLES PORTS AUTHORITY 
 

INVITATION FOR EXPRESSION OF INTEREST 
 

REMOVAL AND DISPOSAL OF ACCUMULATED DEAD SEAWEED – KATO NWANR 
ISLAND BASIN AT BAIE STE ANNE PRASLIN  

 
The Seychelles Ports Authority (SPA) is inviting interested contractors to bid for the removal and 
disposal of accumulated dead seaweed in the Kato Nwanr Island basin at Baie Ste Anne Praslin. The 
service will be requested as and when the basin is full with dead seaweed to facilitate the vessels 
berthing and un-berthing the quay at Kato Nwanr Island.  

Interested parties must submit their responses as below; 

 Letter of interest 

 Methodology of the service (collection and disposal method, safety precautions) 

 Rates per trip/ tonnage 

 Capacity to undertake the service (manpower, transportation and equipment’s) 

In a sealed envelope marked “REMOVAL AND DISPOSAL OF ACCUMULATED DEAD 
SEAWEED – KATO NWANR ISLAND BASIN AT BAIE STE ANNE PRASLIN” and addressed 
to; 

Procurement Unit 
Attention: Chief Executive Officer 

Seychelles Ports Authority 
Mahe Quay, New Port 

All enquiries, should be addressed to 

Ms. Lynka Matombe 
Procurement Unit 

  Mahé Quay, New Port,Victoria 
Phone: +248 429 47 31, Email: lmatombe@seyport.sc cc cmoncherry@seyport.sc   

Not later than Monday 20 March 2023 between 0900hrs to 1500hrs 

The deadline for the submission of responses is Monday 27 March 2023 at 1400hrs. All interest 
must be submitted in the Tender Box at the Pier Masters Office, ERO Passenger Terminal, Kato 
Nwanr, Praslin OR by email to the addresses below; 

Mrs. Christina Moncherry – cmoncherry@seyport.sc / Miss. Lynka Matombe – 
lmatombe@seyport.sc  



 

Any interest received after the deadline will be returned unopened to the prospective tenants and 
will not be accepted.  

SPA RESERVES THE RIGHT NOT TO SELECT ANY OF THE INTERESTED APPLICANTS 


